

22nd April 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

I wanted to take the opportunity to write to you to outline our transition plans for this year given the current, challenging, climate that we find ourselves in.

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child over the coming months. Usually, at this time of year, we would be planning your June transition days and getting ready to meet you all for the first time. This will now be postponed and we plan to invite you all to a host of transition events over the Summer holidays before your official start in September.

We would, however, love to learn more about your child over the coming weeks. If they wish, they are invited to complete any of the tasks you will find attached to this letter. Any work produced can be brought in when we meet them next or emailed to the office account below. They will, of course, be rewarded with lots of house points and postcards (which we use to support our reward system) for any work completed.

Over the coming weeks we will be sending out your admissions pack by email. Could we ask that you complete the survey link below to register a current email address for us to use:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MD8PQS8

This will mean that we can keep you up to date even quicker! Over the coming weeks, we will send you more information about Studley High School including online tours, question and answer sessions, 'meet the teacher' and videos about school life.

We are also on a variety of social media platforms should you wish to find out more about life at Studley High School (Twitter, Facebook and Instagram). Our website also provides a host of information that you may want to start looking at.

We understand what an incredibly difficult time this is for us all. Your Year 6 child will miss out on many of the leaving events that other cohorts will have experienced. Please be reassured that we are working very hard to ensure transition arrangements give your child the very best start to life at Studley High School.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Eost Headteacher





Challenge Tasks

Below you will find examples of work you could complete if you have time over the coming weeks. We'd love to learn more about you!

Who am I?

Create a collage that explains what kind of person you are. You might find photos you want to include, pictures from newspapers or magazines, any from the internet. Try and include things that you want us to know about you - your likes, dislikes, hobbies, what kind of person you are. This will help your new tutor learn lots about you!

How am I feeling?

Moving to high school is a nerve-wracking time. Write a list of questions that you want us to answer when you arrive. What is worrying you? What is making you nervous? You can write as many questions as you like!

Making the most of the adventure!

Are you excited about joining high school? Feel confident? Why not create a 'guide to high school life'. Try and include top tips for other year 6s joining us that might help them and ease their worries.

Book time!

At Studley High School, we value reading lots. Why not write a book report on your favourite book that we can share with your new English teacher when you arrive!

Love learning?

Really want to show off what you can do? Pick ANY topic that you enjoy (it could be a famous person from history, a particular sport you like or band you listen to) and create a project on this theme. Try and be creative!

Fancy a challenge?

Why not use the coming weeks to learn a new skill?
Sign language from YouTube? Back flip? Keep a diary about the skill you are trying to learn and try and record the final outcome!